
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Agenda 14 June 2011 
 

15. COMMUNITY BOARD ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 15.1 CURRENT ISSUES 
 
 Submission on the Annual Plan 
 
  The Annual Plan consultation phase is extremely short due to the impact of the February 

earthquake.  The Board’s submission will require formal approval.  However this will not be 
achievable under the normal arrangements.  It is necessary for the Board to delegate its 
authority for approving the submission appropriately. 

 
  Staff Recommendation 
 
  That the Board delegate the Chairperson the authority to approve its Annual Plan submission in 

order to meet the Council timeframes. 
 
 
 15.2 2010/11 BOARD FUNDING UPDATE 
 
  Attached 
 
 
 15.3 CUSTOMER SERVICE REQUEST REPORT FOR MAY 2011 
  
  Attached 
 
 
 


